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The secretariat reproduces hereafter a letter transmitted by the International Organization for
Standardization (ISO) concerning EN ISO/DIS 16106 — Packaging -- Transport packages for dangerous
goods — Dangerous goods packagings, intermediate bulk containers (IBCs) and large packagings —
Guidelines for the application of EN ISO 9001.
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CH - 1211 GENEVE 20
For the attention of Mr. O. Kervella

Twenty-fourth Session of the Subcommittee of Experts on Transport of Dangerous
Goods, Geneva, 1 to 10 December 2003

Dear Mr. Kervella,

We would like to bring to your attention that the following Draft International Standard,
emanating from the subcommittee ISO/TC 122/SC 3 - Performance requirements and
tests for means of packaging, packages and unit loads (as required by 1SO/TC 122), has
been distributed to ISO member bodies and CEN member bodies for parallel voting:

» EN ISO/DIS 16106 - Packaging -- Transport packages for dangerous goods --
Dangerous goods packagings, intermediate bulk containers (IBCS) and large
packagings -- Guidelines for the application of EN ISO 9001

Copies (in English and French) of that draft are enclosed.

It appears that this standardization work is of interest in connection with the activity of the
SCETDG and we should be grateful if you would inform the members of that body, kindly
inviting them to review this document and to submit their comments, if any, through the
ISO or CEN member body in their country, no later than 2004-04-27.

Yours sincerely,

Technical Programme Manager IT
Services and Infrastructure Sector
Standards Department

enc.

cc. Mr. H. S. Acar, Chairman of ISO/TC 122
Mrs. B. Yilmaz, Secretary of ISO/TC 122
Mr. H.S. Kenyon, Chairman of ISO/TC 122/SC 3
Mr. M. Maghar, Secretary of ISO/TC 122/SC 3




